Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 11:20 AM

To: 'Peterson, Jamey'

Cc: Edwards, Carl; Phillips, Hollis

Subject: RE: ACEH Cordehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>respondence for RO76

Thanks for the schedule Jamey; it's appreciated. I've no questions. Good luck out there!

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Peterson, Jamey [mailto:Jamey.Peterson@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 10:54 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Edwards, Carl; Phillips, Hollis

Subject: RE: ACEH Cordehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org=>respondence for RO76

Hello Mr. Detterman:

| am helping out on the upcoming field work for CA-4931 (ACEH case No. RO0000076), located at 731 W. MacArthur
Boulevard in Oakland. This work includes completion of one soil boring for soil and groundwater sampling and
installation of two soil vapor probes as described in the ARCADIS Work Plan for Additional Site Investigation dated
December 22, 2014 and your directive letter dated February 11, 2015.

Per your directive letter ARCADIS is required to provide you 72-hour advance written notification prior to the start of the
field activities. | am contacting you to provide the advanced notification of our field work.

We are scheduled to begin the site investigation on Tuesday, May 12. Our start time will be 7:00 am. We anticipate to be
onsite just that one day with work hours of 7:00 am to approximately 5:00 pm.

Please let me know if you have any questions with the upcoming work.
Thank you,
Jamey

Jamey Peterson | Staff Geologist | jamey.peterson@arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 100 Smith Ranch Road, Suite 329 | San Rafael, California 94903
T: 707.889.6739 | F: 415.491.4532
Connect with us! www.arcadis-us.com | LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook

ARCADIS, Imagine the result

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2015 1:18 PM

To: Phillips, Hollis; 'jim.smith2@bp.com’

Cc: Igriffin@oaklandnet.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Cordehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>respondence for RO76

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000076
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



